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Enclosed for your information is a letter which was sent to Dr.
Atkinson of NSF from Dr. Olson proposing the establishment of an
institutional grant system for universities based on the-recognition
of invention roya1ity income. This grant system is being proposed
in an effort to expand university technology transfer programs and to
assist in research activities. Preliminary discussions with Dr.
Atkinson about this proposal were favorable and we_ are hopeful that
the. National Science Foundation will consider the establishment of
this program. I will keep you informed in this matter. If you have
any comments or wish·to discuss the proposal, please feel free to
call Dr. Olson or myself (303 491-7194).

Enclosure
cc: G. G. Olson


